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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Department of Cultural Affairs (DCA) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 
Senate Joint Memorial 5 requests a task force composed of representatives from the Department 
of Cultural Affairs, the county of Santa Fe, the Hispano Round Table of New Mexico, the New 
Mexico League of United Latin American Citizens, and the Historical Society of New Mexico be 
convened to plan the development of an American Civil War memorial to be placed at the 
Glorieta Pass battle site.   
 
The task force will report its findings and make recommendations to the appropriate interim 
committee at the committee’s November 2019 meeting.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
SJM5 will not have a fiscal impact on the operating budget of the Cultural Affairs Department. 
Current staff at the department will perform required duties in SJM5 in addition to current job 
duties.  
 
ADMINISTRATIVE IMPLICATIONS  
 
The Cultural Affairs Department provided the following: 
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The Glorieta Pass battlefield is managed by the Pecos National Historical Park.  The 
National Park Service is not a member of the task force.   
 
Pursuant to Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act, the Pecos National 
Historical Park has the responsibility for consulting the State Historic Preservation 
Office/Historic Preservation Division for any proposed project on federal land, using 
federal money, or requiring a federal permit or license.  On December 2016, the Pecos 
National Historical Park submitted plans for the installation of a new civil war monument 
between two existing civil war monuments in the Pigeon’s Ranch Sub-unit.  These plans 
included the dimensions of the new monument as well as the location of the new 
monument.  HPD concurred with the Pecos National Historical Park that the installation 
would have no adverse effect on historic properties, but it is not known if the installation 
has occurred as planned.  Senate Joint Memorial 5 may be in conflict, duplicate or 
overlap the plans already developed by the Pecos National Historical Park. 

 
TECHNICAL ISSUES 
 
DCA suggests the National Park Service also be represented on the task force.  
 
JM/sb              


